
Town of Kensington 
Kensington Recreation and Social Committee 

June 17, 2021 
Public Meeting, Town Hall 

7:00pm 
 

Attending: 
Elaine Bodwell, Member 
Donna Carter, Member 
Jessica Minghella, Member 
Robert Solomon, Selectman 
Jonathan True, Kensington Fire Chief  
Jen Macek, Summer Camp Coordinator 2021 
Catherine Bannister, Summer Camp Director 2021 
 
Call to order at 7:05pm 
 
Summer Camp 2021:  
Registrations for summer camp continue to be received.  Jen Macek, Coordinator and Catherine 
Bannister, Director continue to work diligently on plans they conveyed during previous meetings for 
opening camp safely, following the recommendations of the town’s Emergency Management 
Department and the NH Guidelines for Day Camps 2021.  The registration and all required forms are 
available on the town website.    
 
Other Business:  
Discussion in regards to hosting an Old Home Day event on August 14, 2021, to coincide with the Library 
book sale at the Grange and the Historical Society yard sale at the North School. Ideas surrounding the 
event were discussed and it was agreed to contact the other town departments to alert them of the 
date and provide an opportunity to be involved.      
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:41 pm.  
 
The Kensington Recreation and Social Committee usually meets the second Wednesday of each month 
at 7:00 pm at the Town Hall. The public is welcomed to attend.  
 
The next meeting will be July 14, 2021 at 7:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Jessica Minghella 


